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Committee action authorizing the correction of a one time increase for one Custodian in the
Facilities Department.

· Position 31006 had an increase passed during the May 5, 2022 Financial and Administrative
Committee meeting.

· The recommended increase was based on an incorrect calculation of the employee’s tenure
with Lake County.

· In order to correct the error and preserve internal equity, it is recommended that the increase
be corrected from $16.50 to $15.50 per hour.
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